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Comments: My opinion , this proposal is way to big for Holland Lake. Also for as long as I have been around the

area, the log structure you are talking about Is at about the end of its usefulness without a major  rehab.

The other non-attached so called cabins, including the lodge, have had problems for over twenty five years,

septic,electrical and critter  problems have been endemic.

And in all of that time where was the Flathead National forest overseeing our property and keeping upkeep  in

order? I just can not see where any over site takes place and  where does  the best practice come into play, and

for who?.

I would say the lake, the dirt road , promoting more use and low wages is not good for the Swan

Valley.

Thank You

Garold Lazarowski 

 

 


